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UPCOMING EVENTS                  
 

1.1 
Happy New Year! 

Office Closed 
 

1.4 
Women’s Morning Bible 

Study Resumes 
Exercise Class Resumes 

 

1.6 
Ernie Muller Memorial 

10am 
Alex Heftye Baby Shower 

2pm 
 

1.12-15 
Elder Retreat 

 

1.12-14 
FROST II Youth Retreat  

 

1.20 
ARMS Luncheon  

 

1.21 
FPU Begins 

 

1.28 
Annual Celebration 

 

2.6 
Red Cross Blood Drive 

 

2.10 
Valentine’s Cinema Divina 

 

2.24 
Compassion Clinic 
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God in worship, prayer                                                      

and our daily lives    

                                                                                              
one another in community    

  
in the world as servants in  

His kingdom 

Starting on February 4th we will be learning to share the good 
news in a natural, powerful and relational way through a series 
called {ǳǊǇǊƛǎŜ ǘƘŜ ²ƻǊƭŘ.   

Why does the word ‘evangelism’ cause most of us so much                 
anxiety?  Do you get images of door-knocking or approaching 
strangers in shopping malls?  Does it make you feel like you’re 
being turned into a reluctant recruitment officer for the church?   

Should faith-sharing really be anxiety producing? 

In his book Surprise the World, Michael Frost puts it this way: 

“When gifted evangelists tell the rest of us that we should behave like 
gifted evangelists too it has a debilitating effect.  We look at confident, 
articulate, theologically trained evangelists preaching in our churches 
and hear their stories of sharing the gospel on the back of a napkin in a 
restaurant or on a plane, and then we hear them tell us that we too can (and 
indeed, should) do what they do and we freeze!  We know we can’t do what 
they do.”  (p. 6-7) 

Do you feel that way? Are we all meant to be little Billy Grahams? Or have we 
been getting it wrong? 

Surprise the World will be available starting January 7th for $5.00 in the Ministry 
Center. 

It’s time for Gateway’s Annual Celebration on January 28th.                                           

We will not offer Life Groups that morning but a breakfast celebration instead so 
that we can all celebrate together the good things the Lord did in 2017 and pray 

together for the new year. 

 
Celebration Service  8:30a - 9:30a 

Breakfast and Annual Meeting 9:40a - 11:20a 
Celebration Service  11:00a - 12:00a 

 
There are no Life Groups or Sunday School but there is childcare offered                     

during the meeting.  Church time classes will meet as usual. 



Church Office Hours:  Monday-Thursday 9am ̶ 4pm and Fridays 9am ̶ Noon 

Staff Meeting:  Mondays from 12:30pm ̶ 2:30pm   facebook: Gateway Church Portland 

Church Office:  503-252-1435    Church email:  office.gatewaychurch@gmail.com   Website: www.gatewaychurchpdx.com 

Gateway Youth Events 
 

1/3   No Youth Group 
1/10   Norwegian Softball 

1/12-14   Winter Retreat  
1/17   Man/Ladies Night 

1/24   Dodgeball 
1/31   Frost Reunion 

 

For a calendar of events check out  

our Facebook page or talk to Drew! 

 

Get back in shape for the new 

year!  Exercise Class resumes 

on January 4th.  Classes are 

held every Monday and Thursday from 

2:00p-3:00p.  These classes are free and 

everyone is invited to attend. 

Grieving over the loss of a loved one or do you 

know someone who is? 

The next GriefShare Support Group starts                                 
January 28th, from 3p-5p. The cost for         
the workbook is $15.00.  Talk to Liz for                

more details…503-254-3904. 

January 21st, from                             
6-8pm, starts a new                     
9-week series of FPU.  

This seminar is $109 and includes free                   
childcare.  Register for yourself or someone 
you love!  If you have any questions, please 
talk to Pastor Brian or Wes Wilson.                                
To register, go to www.fpu.com/1050609 

You are invited to a baby shower honoring                      

Alex Heftye as she and Drew will soon welcome little 

Thomas into their family.   

Saturday, January 6 in the Ministry Center at 2pm  

Alex is registered at Amazon, Target and Walmart.   

 If you know of someone who no longer needs 

these items, and they are gently used, the 

Heftyes would welcome this as your gift:   

A stroller, a bassinet, a high chair, and 

little boy clothing.   

Please RSVP to mkatcho@gmail.com 

Next mini-clinic scheduled for February 24th.  
More details to come. 

It’s our annual   

VALENTINEĂS DAY
                                     

Saturday, Feb. 10th from 5—8 pm 

Invite Your Friends!                            

Big Game Party                                                    
Football-Family-Fun 

Bring a dish to share and it is BYOC                      
“Bring Your Own Couch” 

3p-8p Sunday, February 4th in MC129 

mailto:mkatcho@gmail.com

